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BioReference Antibody Testing Extended to New Locations
NYS COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) ANTIBODY TESTING FOR MTA
Updated Testing Sites will begin Monday, June 1, 2020.

The above locations will offer the Antibody Testing for all MTA employees for the week of 6/1 through 6/6. Please check
the BioReference website https://www.bioreference-appointments.com/mta for more information.



https://www.bioreference-appointments.com/mta
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Internet Explorer will not work when trying to register. Please use Chrome, Firefox, Safari, or
Microsoft Edge.

For more information and forms please visit: https://new.mta.info/covid-19/employees/antibody-testing

**MTA employees may register for testing at any location that is convenient to them. Employees must
register online.


https://new.mta.info/covid-19/employees/antibody-testing

